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 Dear Senators 

Please be advised that I do NOT want my Australian Government signing ANY treaty that includes ANY avenue for 
multi-national corporations to sue my Government because they are not happy with our legislation. Even 
unsuccessful action in this regard could cost our budget millions of dollars and you can be sure the lawyers will 
string any action out as long as they can to make as much as they can. 

If a foreign nation or corporation is not happy with our laws, they can take their “investment” elsewhere. 

We have already lost control of our currency to international wheelers and dealers and to lose control of our law 
making is just ridiculous. 

Regards 

Charles S Mollison 
Chairman 
The Foundation for National Renewal 
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